
The Borough of Newtown 
Historic District Commission 

Newtown, Connecticut 
Est. 1996 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough of Newtown Historic District Commission will 
hold a public hearing Thursday, July 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  

DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC AND THE CURRENT STATE OF 
EMERGENCY DECLARED BY THE GOVERNOR, THE MEETING IS NOT IN-

PERSON. A PUBLIC CALL-IN PHONE NUMBER IS AVAILABLE FOR 
REMOTE PARTICIPATION: 

Call in number – 646 558 8656        Meeting ID number – 865 1478 1944 
Or 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86514781944 

The hearing will be held to consider the following application for a certificate of 
appropriateness: 

19 Main Street llc for 19 Main Street: repair and restoration of the existing 
building to include a restaurant in the front and seven apartments in the rear wing  

Public attendance and input are welcome.  

Mark Poirier 
Secretary 
Borough of Newtown 
Historic District Commission 

If you are disabled, hearing impaired, require an interpreter, or require assistance to 
attend this remote meeting, please contact the Borough Clerk, Ann Scaia, at (203) 
426-4282 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 


